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Due to increased pressure on the Columbia River Gorge ecosystem from climate 

change, I support this bill to increase funding for the important work of the Gorge 

commission.  This will help preserve the quality of the popular and special Gorge 

which is valued by residents and increasing numbers of visitors. 

 

Thank you. 


